
 

 

“Thank you, Dr. Fogg, for your 
dedication to undergraduate 
research—and congratulations 
on this well-deserved 

recognition.” 

Undergraduate Research Mentor Award 
At California Lutheran University, at the College 

of Arts and Sciences’ October  
Student Research Symposium, the university 

community celebrated Dr. Julia Fogg's 
exceptional contributions with the 2024 

Undergraduate Research Mentor Award. 
 

Dr. Fogg has transformed undergraduate 
research opportunities in the humanities, 
expertly tackling the unique challenges of 
engaging students in this field. Under her 

guidance, the Religion Department has become 
a model for summer undergraduate research 
engagement. Her innovative approach has 

created meaningful student research 
experiences while championing a wider 

representation of humanities scholarship in 
undergraduate research. 

 
Dr. Fogg's impact extends beyond individual 
student success to strengthen our entire Cal 

Lutheran research community. 
 

 


